The Area's Premier Family Owned & Operated Senior Living Community

December 16, 2022

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives,

Although we don't have any additional cases of COVID-19 to report, these past few weeks have been a reminder that COVID activity remains relatively high. We're continuing our in-room dining and activities in our Recollections neighborhood until our required testing is complete. As we mentioned last week, we don't have any COVID restrictions in our Independence 'Plus' Assisted Living or Skilled Nursing neighborhoods.

Yesterday, a number of staff members, along with some residents from our Independence 'Plus' Assisted Living neighborhood, had a gift-wrapping party for the gifts Santa Jim will be delivering to families in need. This Sunday, if you see a long line of antique cars followed by Santa Claus riding in an antique sleigh, that will be Santa Jim doing his good work.

Hopefully, you don't have much holiday shopping left and can enjoy the weekend. Once again, we thank you for your ongoing support.

Regards,

The Keane Family

2500 Ridgewood Rd., Wall, NJ 07719 Ph: 732-528-9311 / Fax: 732-528-9026